
My name is __________________ and I am a resident of Thorpe on the Hill. 
I share the concerns, expressed below, about the proposed Fosse Green Solar Farm.
Because of these concerns, I request that Fosse Green Energy record that, as a resident, I am opposed to this development.
My concerns are.
· The loss of agricultural land, including high quality Best and Most Versatile Agricultural Land, both in isolation and cumulatively.
· The sheer scale of the project and the consequential unprecedented significance of the impact on the landscape and visual amenity of the area.
· The significance of disruption to the community during the construction and decommissioning phases, as well as any significant maintenance/ replacement works during the operational life of the project.
· The impacts on Public Rights of Way, their recreational value, and consequential negative impacts on the visitor economy.
· The impact on the mental health of residents if a predominately rural location changes to a predominately industrial landscape. 
· The impact of the development upon the existing natural environment and the potential to compensate for and mitigate such impact.
· The uncertainty of the operational lifespan of the project.
As a resident I feel overwhelmed by the sheer scale of this development and the resources the developers can deploy. 
Documents prepared by consultants already run to hundreds of pages and are far beyond the capacity of any ordinary person to absorb and respond to.
Put bluntly, an investment group is seeking to completely change the nature of the area surrounding my home and I feel almost as helpless, and my concerns as unconsidered, as a rural peasant must have felt in 1750 as the industrial revolution began.
This is why I have copied this expression of opposition to the Fosse Green Solar Farm to the following.
Clerk to Thorpe on the Hill Parish Council: tothparish@gmail.com
NKDC Councillor Mitch Elliot: cllr_Mitch_Elliott@n-kesteven.gov.uk
NKDC Councillor Peter Overton: cllr_peter_overton@n-kesteven.gov.uk
LCC Councillor Alan Briggs: cllra.briggs@lincolnshire.gov.uk
MP for Sleaford and North Hykeham Dr Caroline Johnson: caroline.johnson.mp@parliament.uk
Planning Department NKDC: planning@n-kesteven.gov.uk
Planning Department LCC: http://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/planning
I appeal to my elected representatives for North Kesteven District Council, Lincolnshire County Council and the Constituency of Sleaford and North Hykeham to ensure the planning professionals employed by these bodies do everything in their power to ensure this unwelcome project is terminated.

